
Public Health Advisory 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Non-Profit Organization Name] 

Address: [Insert Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about important public health considerations that may impact your 

organization's operations and the communities you serve. As we continue to navigate the 

challenges presented by [specific health issue], we urge you to take the following measures to 

ensure the safety and well-being of your community members. 

Key Recommendations: 

• Implement hygiene and sanitation protocols at all events and gatherings. 

• Encourage vaccination among staff and community members. 

• Provide accurate information about symptoms and prevention strategies through your 

communication channels. 

• Facilitate access to health resources and support services. 

We appreciate your continual commitment to the health and safety of our community. Please feel 

free to reach out for additional resources or assistance in implementing these recommendations. 

Thank you for your dedication and service. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


